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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive

Linwood

PA3 3NB

Tel:    0300 300 1333 










Children’s Services
Head Teacher: Gillian Macartney







Date: 23 February 2021  
Dear Parent / Carer,

Primary 7 Online Transition Information Meeting – Monday 1st March 7.00 pm

I am delighted to invite you to our online Transition Information Evening with Linwood High School. A lot of work is taking place at this moment to support the transition process between Primary and High School.

Following the feedback received from parents we will look to answer your questions and introduce you to our Inclusion team and some of our students. 

We will also include a brief visual tour of the school and have a quick look at where you can find more information or support when necessary.

To join the meeting, you will have to download the Teams App on your phone or PC/laptop. Mrs McChlery has very kindly created a guide to joining the meeting and I would recommend downloading the app prior to the event in case there are any issues that we can help you with before the event starts. You can join the event as a guest as there is no requirement to sign up or create an account.

The link to the meeting will be sent as a text to your phone on the day of the event.

If the text link does not work please click here to join the meeting at 7.00pm on Monday.

I hope you can join us, and I look forward to getting to know you and our new students very soon.

Yours sincerely, 

J Hammond

Mr J Hammond
Depute Head Teacher

Linwood High School









Director of Children’s Services:  Steven Quinn

Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website: www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

